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See Strategies for Attendance Policy also. 

Children should always have a note when returning to 

school following an absence.  

 

This note should be in the child's journal or if not the 

page on which it is written should be sent to the records 

section, Bean Uí Dhuibhír, Room 1, for filing. 

 

Scoil an Spioraid Naoimh has an excellent attendance 

record, generally above 96% in NEWB Returns. 

An absence of twenty days or more will be reported to 

the N.E.W.B. 

 

The Board of Management and staff of Scoil an 

Spioraid Naoimh, (Cailíní) are not in favour of the 

practice of removing children from school for the 

purpose of foreign holidays.  

 

Removing children from school for a period during the 

school day must always be recorded in the blue book 

located inside the front doors. 
 


